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MORPHETTVILLE – THURSDAY, 5 SEPTEMBER 2013 

 

An inquiry into a report received from the South Australian Jockey Club relating to the 

alleged conduct of Trainer, Mr. S Kavanagh at trackwork and comments made by him on 

social media, was conducted at the offices of Thoroughbred Racing SA on Thursday, 5 

September 2013 via telephone.  

 

Stewards considered the report, along with the social media post, and a letter from Mr. A 

Thompson, an owner of Mr. Kavanagh’s, who was present at the track when the alleged 

conduct occurred. 

 

Mr. Kavanagh was reminded of his obligations in conducting himself in a manner expected 

by a Licensed Trainer in relation to the alleged conduct at trackwork. 

 

Mr. Kavanagh was found guilty of a charge under AR.175(q), the particulars being that he 

conducted himself in an improper manner by making a derogatory  comment about a South 

Australian Jockey Club staff member via social media on Monday, 22 July 2013 and was fined 

$500. 

 

Mr. Kavanagh was informed of his right of appeal. 
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